
Chaplains to Ordinands 

Students are assigned a chaplain once accepted as a candidate to the Diocese of Niagara and 

this relationship ends with the candidate’s priesting or their withdrawal from the ordination 

process.  The Chaplain is a combination of pastor, teacher, and mentor for a student assigned 

to their oversight.  The Bishop’s Chaplain to Candidates for Ordination also provides a link 

between the Bishop and the Synod Office.  Our chaplains are in regular contact with Niagara 

students.   

 
Our chaplains are: 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
The Reverend Kevin Cull 
Email 

  

 

 
 
 
 
The Venerable Lynne Marchant 
Email 
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